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Children's Department had 320 registered kids for Summer Reading, 
with 75 of those being from the Northeast Summer School.

927 logs were turned in & 49 children completed the 
Summer Reading Program. 

 
 251 participants in the Duck Hunt.  

Duck Hunt winners:  Ivy Rowan, Collin Lenagh, Autumn Chappell, 
Ellie Mintle and Katherine Sargent.

 
70 participants in the Scavenger Hunt.

Scavenger Hunt winner: Bennett Albertson
 

50 Teens signed up for Summer Reading & 71 Adults.  
 

Summer Reading Teen Winners:   Abigail Lincoln, Willow Fetters,
Dacia Kittle and Matthew Brandenburg.

 
Summer Reading Adult Winners:  Lisa Markuson,  Marcia Conn, 

Gayleen Chickering and Jen Zeiter
 

Bingo participants were: 20 Teens & 45 Adults. 
Adult Bingo Winners:  Suzanne Blowers, Gary Johnson, and  Beth Roberts. 

Teen Bingo Winners:  Caleb Pint, Noah Quinlan, Keaton Mayhew 
and Lucy Lynch.

 
"Finding the Globe" had 55 participants with 1 entry per day.  

Globe Winners:  Harley Votek, Rosie Barker, Alex Cherko,
Amanda Reed and Aaron Chappell.

 
Congratulations  everyone!  

Thank you to everyone who participated in the Summer Reading Program.
 

To everyone who helped make Summer Reading a success this year ~
THANK YOU!

S u m m e r  R e a d i n g  R e c a p !



U p c o m i n g  C l o s i n g s

Monday,  September  6th
Closed  for  Labor  Day.

 
Fr iday,  September  17th

Clos ing  at  1pm
For  Homecoming.

 
Monday,  October  11th

Closed  for  Staf f  Day



We have some new faces here at the Library: 
Samantha Abbott ~ Children's Librarian.

Lillien DeLashmutt & Kenna Houser ~ Library Assistants.  

Library Hours have changed slightly.
Monday & Wednesday, 9:30am - 6:30pm

Tuesday, Thursday & Friday, 9:30am - 5:30pm
Saturday 9am - 1pm

The library received a very lovely painting in honor of Marlene Kruse Jones 
"raised loving your library" from her granddaughter Jeri Friedrichs.

The painting is of a colorful birds nest - a reminder of leaving yarn and thread
scraps on their porch for birds to gather and use in their nests.

D i r e c t o r ' s  D a t a . . .

Congratulations to 
Trenton Wright, Jack Sargent and Bennett Albertson 

and their families for finishing 
"Passport to Kindergarten." 

 

 

 
At this time, the library is requiring all patrons 2 years and older to wear a mask 
while in the library.  If you do not have a mask, surgical masks will be provided.

 
 If you do not want to wear a mask, we do offer Curbside Service. 

 Thank you for your understanding!



September 3rd
October 1st

10:00 - 11:30am

M o n t h l y  E v e n t s

2-3pm 

September 16th

October 21st

September 15th
October 20th
12pm (Adults)

Spine Crackers 

 

 

 

 
Delivery Dates are:

 
September 2nd, 16th & 30th

 
October 14th & 28th

 

For more information, monthly calendars are available at any circulation desk!



Chi ldren ' s  Fun  

Story & Craft Time
Every Tuesday at

10am & 4pm
 

New Every Monday!
(Preview can be found on Facebook)

 

a
n
d

WEEKLY

Monthly 
Theme

 Parties

As always, like us 
on Facebook for details,

dates and more!
September 24th

October 29th
3:30-5:30pm

For more information, monthly calendars are available at any circulation desk!



Check out the new
library website!

 
Easier to use for all
 your library needs.

 

Website
is

Mobile
Friendly

FREE to use

  with your
library 

card

Any questions, please feel free to contact the library.

Brainfuse



Glenwood Public Library
109 N. Vine Street

Glenwood, Iowa  51534
Phone: 712-527-5252

Email: questions@glenwood.lib.ia.us
Fax #  712-527-3872

http://www.glenwood.lib.ia.us/

https://www.facebook.com/glenwoodlibrary/
 

https://www.pinterest.com/glenwoodpublic/


